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September 24, 2003Committee on Public Safety Meeting Minutes

Roll Call

Vallone Jr., Jennings Jr., Katz, Monserrate, Yassky, Dilan and Gentile

Present:

Reed, Foster and Gonzalez

Absent:

Other Council Members Attending: Jackson, Oddo, Vann, Liu, Moskowitz, Recchia, 

DeBlasio, Sanders, Lanza, Martinez, Koppell, Gallagher, Comrie and Brewer.

Int 0490-2003 A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New 

York, in relation to requiring the Department of Education, in 

consultation with the New York City Police Department, to install 

video security cameras at all entrance and exit doors of each New 

York City public school.

Attachments: Committee Report 9/24, Hearing Transcript 9/24
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